
The building handover date has been pushed back due to unforeseen delays.

We are hopeful that we can move back in before Christmas

Trees, flowers, and grasses are being planted on the north side of the property.

Permeable pavers are onsite for the driveway.

Kitchen cabinetry is being installed. 

The lower level bathrooms have been tiled. The tray for the fully accessible

shower is visible below. 
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Questions? Contact Colin Snider colin_snider@hotmail.com 


